
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM NEXT SUNDAY 
Come back next week to experience the blessing of our children’s 
Christmas play as they share their talents and love for Jesus. 

CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICE 
Invite your friends & family to our annual Candlelight Ser-
vice at 4:30pm on Saturday, Dec. 24!  Our Christmas 
offering is for Nazarene Compassionate Ministries’ Christ-
mas Project for children who are caught in crisis (bulletin 
insert today.) You are welcome to stay for a few minutes 
after to share some hot drinks and goodies. Childcare is provided. 

SMALL GROUPS 
Are you looking to find a place to get connected and grow spiritually? 
Small groups are a great way to do both! We have several small groups 
meeting currently, as well as a new one launching in mid-January. If 
you’re interested in joining one, you can contact Pastor Sarah at sarah 
@crosspoint-church.com. 

MEMBERSHIP CLASS IN JANUARY 
Advance notice about a class for those interested in CrossPoint’s beliefs 
and mission (and how you can be part of it) at 9am on January 16 & 23. 
It’s a great time to ask questions and will help you decide if membership 
is the right next step for you. A sign-up sheet will be available on the Info 
Table next week. Talk to Pastor Gary if you have questions. 

MENS RETREAT 
Save the date for the Men’s Retreat at Cedar Springs on March 4-6.  
More info to come. 
 

 

 

GROWTH OPPORTUNITIES 

ADULT SUNDAY CLASS 
Sundays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Room 130 
 

YOUTH GROUP 
Schedule varies  
CrossPoint, Room 104 
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
Thursdays at 9am 
CrossPoint, Fellowship Hall 
 
QUILTING 
Fridays. 9am-noon 
CrossPoint, Room 119 
 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Cristy Gilden & Laurie Z-H 
1st-5th: Christmas practice 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeter 
Cristi Miles 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Sara Williams 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Christmas party 
1st-5th: Christmas 
 

Bulletins 
Nathan Doeden 
 

Greeters 
Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 

 

Welcome! We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged.  

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kids Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually and enjoy the life God created us 
for. 

DEC 
12TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
GARY MILES 
LEAD PASTOR 
360-319-8734 

email: gmiles@crosspoint-church.com 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: sarah@crosspoint-church.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


